
Notice of Public Hearing 

A PUBLIC HEARING has been scheduled before the City of Temecula 

PLANNING COMMISSION to consider the matter described below: 

 

 

CASE NO: LR23-0180  APPLICANT: City of Temecula 

PROPOSAL:   A resolution of the Planning Commission of the City of Temecula 

recommending that the City Council adopt an Ordinance entitled, “An 

Ordinance of the City Council of the City of Temecula amending Titles 5 and 

17 of the Temecula Municipal Code making minor revisions to massage 

establishment, accessory dwelling unit, home occupation permits, and 

temporary use permit regulations, establish battery storage and shipping 

container standards, clarify the permitted uses allowed in the open space-

conservation district, modify the definition of specialty market and restaurant, 

add a definition for health and exercise clubs, make other clerical revisions and 

make a finding of exemption under California Environmental Quality Act 

(CEQA) Guidelines section 15061 (b)(3).” 

 

ENVIRONMENTAL: In accordance with the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA), staff has 

determined that the proposed project is exempt from further environmental 

review and a Notice of Exemption will be recommended for adoption in 

compliance with CEQA Section 15061 (b)(3) 

 

CASE PLANNER:  Mark Collins, (951) 506-5172 

PLACE OF HEARING: 41000 Main St., Temecula, CA 92590, City of Temecula, Council Chambers 

DATE OF HEARING:  November 1, 2023 TIME OF HEARING: 6:00 PM 

 

The complete agenda packet (including any supplemental materials) will be available for viewing in the 

Main Reception area at the Temecula Civic Center (41000 Main Street, Temecula) after 4:00 p.m. the Friday 

before the Planning Commission Meeting.  At that time, the packet may also be accessed on the City’s 

website – TemeculaCA.gov and will be available for public review at the respective meeting.  Any writing 

distributed to a majority of the Commission regarding any item on the Agenda, after the posting of the Agenda, 

will be available for public review in the Main Reception area at the Temecula Civic Center (41000 Main 

Street, Temecula), 8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m.  In addition, such material will be made available on the City’s 

website – TemeculaCA.gov – and will be available for public review at the meeting.  

 

Any petition for judicial review of a decision of the Planning Commission shall be filed within time required 

by, and controlled by, Sections 1094.5 and 1094.6 of the California Code of Civil Procedure. In any such 

action or proceeding seeking judicial review of, which attacks or seeks to set aside, or void any decision of 

the Planning Commission shall be limited to those issues raised at the hearing or in written correspondence 

delivered to the City Clerk at, or prior to, the public hearing described in this notice. 

 

Questions? Please call the Community Development Department at (951) 694-6400. 

http://www.temeculaca.gov/
http://www.temeculaca.gov/

